
#MyNCLibrary Advocacy Campaign 

April 14-18, 2014 
 

 

CONSENT & RELEASE 
  

         On April 14-18, 2014, the library will be participating in the #MyNCLibrary 

advocacy campaign by collecting the photographs, tweets, statuses, and statements 

that you submit on paper or through Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  We will only 

use material submitted physically on paper or by using the designated hashtag 

#MyNCLibrary through the named social media outlets.  The content submitted by 

participants will help the library illustrate the scope and benefits of library use.   

     

I give permission to the library to use my submissions in library marketing materials 

such as a newsletter or website.  I understand that, given technology which allows 

sharing of information, my submissions ultimately may appear on the World Wide 

Web.   

  

I release and hold harmless the North Carolina Library Association, and the library 

and its agents and employees from and against any claims or liability arising from or 

related to the use, publication or distribution of the photographs, videos, or 

statements. 

                         

  

Signature: ___________________________________ 

  

  

         Name:       ___________________________________ 

                                             (printed or typed) 

  

        Date Signed: _________________________________ 

  

  

For Persons 17 and Under 

  
I am the parent or legal guardian of  _________________________ and I give permission 

to the library to use photos or videos as stated above.   

  

                        Signature: ___________________________________ 

  

                        Name:       ___________________________________ 

                                                            (printed or typed) 

  

                        Date Signed: _________________________________ 

 


